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RECENT AND UPCOMING WORK
The City of Noblesville is sharing updates, details, and interesting aspects about the Reimagine Pleasant Street  
project to keep you updated on our progress. We encourage you to follow the project on Twitter and Facebook! 

BACK TO SCHOOL
The project team has been in communication with 
Noblesville Schools transportation services so that bus 
drivers are aware of any impacts to their regular routes 
and schedules due to the project. Please plan for extra 
time for travel near the project site. Whether you are 
near the project or not, please be safe near bus stops as 
children will soon be waiting for their ride to school.

CONSTRUCTION SAFETY ALERT
The Reimagine Pleasant Street job site is off 
limits to the general public both during and 
after working hours. Since this is an active 
construction site that is rapidly changing, there 
is a risk of injury due to the construction tools 
and heavy equipment on the site. The risk for 
injury remains even if crews are not actively 
working as unauthorized guests may trip, fall, or 
injure themselves on construction equipment. 
To keep our community safe, please help 
us promote safety around the job site. For 
more information about the project, visit  
www.reimaginepleasantst.com or our social 
media pages for progress updates.

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
Construction of the two new roundabouts along Eighth 
Street continues as crews have now completed the 
storm sewer work along Eighth Street and the area is 
being prepared for paving. The new roundabouts and 
trails will enhance traffic flow and create a safe corridor 
for all forms of transportation to get to downtown 
Noblesville. 

The debris walls and retaining walls near the new bridge 
over the White River are being installed, and four of the 
six bridge piers are partially complete. 

Partially completed bridge piers

Roundabout construction at Pleasant Street and 8th Street, 
looking west
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STREET NAME CHANGE
As of July 1, Pleasant Street west of Eighth Street has 
been renamed to be “Historic Pleasant Street.” View 
the map below for more details.

NATIONAL NIGHT OUT
The Noblesville Police Department’s 
National Night Out is scheduled 
for August 1 at 6-8 p.m. at the Boys 
and Girls Club, 1700 Conner Street. 
If you plan to attend the event, be 
sure to stop by the Reimagine Pleasant Street table to 
learn more about the project and receive some free 
giveaways!

PROJECT TESTIMONIAL
“�We see the extraordinary 
benefits of this project.  With a 
decrease in through-traffic, our 
connectivity to businesses on 
the south side of Conner will 
increase, high-traffic noise will 
subside, and the safety of our 
historic structures will be 
preserved.”
KATE BAKER, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR,  
NOBLESVILLE MAIN STREET
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